
NEW PLAYGROUND


LCA is so thankful
to parents who
donated funding,
and time in
providing new
playground
equipment for our
students.   Our new
playground is a hit
for students  ages
3-12.  
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See, I am doing a new thing! Now it springs up; do you not perceive it? Isaiah 43:19

RANCH ROOTS RUN DEEP
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Students at Laramie Christian Academy were blessed with
a fall field trip on the Johnson 99 cattle ranch.  Rich in
heritage, the Johnson 99 ranch has been in operation for
over 4 generations and still has buildings standing that are
over 200 years old.  Students learned all about cattle
ranching from growing hay, training the ranch horses,
calving, fencing, herd health, goats, cats, and large
equipment.  The hayride was a favorite and many
students loved learning about ranch horses.  

Students took home a bag of items from the
Wyoming farm bureau federation.  Older
students were challenged to consider unique
career opportunities within the ag industry
and everyone left with a greater
appreciation for all that goes into raising our
beef.  Thank you Johnson 99 Ranch!

CHR ISTMAS  BAZAAR



Laramie Christian Academy prioritizes affordable
tuition.  We partner with families, churches,
businesses, and donors to fund our academy and keep
tuitions low.
  

We do many fundraisers throughout our school year
which are optional, however we ask all families
enrolled in the K-12 grades to participate in two
required fundraisers per year. 
 

The Christmas Bazaar is the required fundraiser for
fall semester.  Many parents ask what does
"participation" mean. 
 

We ask that families contribute to the Christmas
Bazaar in four specific ways: 1) pray, 2) spread the
word, 3) donate items to sell, 4) help at the event.  
Anyone unable to participate in all four ways may
connect with the office to see about an equivalent
exchange.  
The Christmas Bazaar has historically been our most
successful fundraiser for the school year.  Our goal
this year is to raise $15,000. 

"The Christmas Bazaar
is one of my favorite
ways to get to know
other families. The

time spent in
community during
crafting days, and at
the Bazaar itself is

really special."  
--LCA Parent 

PARENTS  BLESS  LCA  

REQU IRED  FALL  FUNDRA ISER



PRESCHOOL  B IBLE  T IME  - -  MEET  OUR  TEACHERS

OCTOBER DATES TO REMEMBER

 CHR ISTY  HORNOR
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 BR IELLE  DENBOW

Ms. Jenna Anderson begins her
fourth year with us having joined
Preschool Bible Time in Fall of 2019.
She grew up in Texas and moved to
Wyoming to be closer to family and
finish school. “I'm currently
studying early childhood education,
so working with preschoolers is
exactly what I want to do.” Mrs.
Anderson is enrolled in the
University of Wyoming pursuing
her early childhood and elementary
degree. We are blessed to have Ms. 

Mrs. Christy Hornor returns
for her second year as
Preschool Bible Time’s
Administrative Preschool
Director.  She is often behind
the scenes taking on many of
the admin tasks for our in-
demand program.  She also
serves as a substitute
whenever needed.
Mrs Hornor and her husband
have 4 kids (2 boys and 2 girls,
ages 11, 10, 8, & 4). When not JENNA  ANDERSON

Fall Break

OCTOBER 21 
First Quarter Ends

OCTOBER 27 - 28 -- NO SCHOOL

THE BIG "3" OF LCA

RESILIENT HOPE IN JESUS

BIBLE INTEGRATION
ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

Mrs. Brielle Denbow continues on
Preschool Bible Time staff for her
second year as an Assistant
Teacher for Tuesdays. Brielle is
mother to Hudson (8) and
Charlotte(4). She also is the wife
of Nate Denbow, Pastor of
Calvary Laramie. Mrs. Denbow is
passionate about women's Bible
study and enjoys hiking, skiing,
and reading by a cozy fire with
some tea. “I am excited to be able
to teach at the preschool and love
seeing the kids grow in their 

OCTOBER 26 
Parent-Teacher Confrences

Anderson continue with us for her fourth year as lead
teacher and classroom curriculum director on Monday,
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.

at the preschool, she spends time with at-home
tasks, playing piano, cooking, baking, leading at
AWANA and praying continually. “My joy is to see
God working, especially in showing me how much
He loves your kids!”

knowledge of and love for the Lord.”  Mrs. Denbow
often makes up finger games on the spot or other
engaging play while at Preschool Bible Time.

Ms. Percifield is our newest
Preschool Bible Time
teacher.  She joined our team
in late August as an answer to
prayer, resulting in full-
staffing for our preschool. 
 Ms. Percifield is pursuing her
degree in Psychology and
Counseling & Global Studies
at Crown College, and is
actively involved with
Campus Ventures.  
Our preschool is blessed by  LEX I  PERC IF IELD

LOU IE  PEREZ

Mr. Perez joined Preschool Bible Time as a Substitute Pre-K teacher this month. Like all
of our Pre-K teachers, he is fully approved by the State of Wyoming to teach in our
preschool.  He is a welcome addition to our team. Mr. Perez is finishing his masters
degree in history at UW, and is also a recess teacher, classroom aide, and substitute
teacher for LCA's K-12 program. Students and staff alike observe Mr. Perez' flexible and
joyful approach to teaching.  He is motivating and inspiring.
Mr. Perez is married with two young children, a newborn and
an almost two-year-old.  His family attends church at Calvary
Laramie.  Laramie Christian Academy and Preschool Bible
Time are blessed to have Mr. Perez on our amazing teaching
team.

Ms. Percifields sunny outlook and cheerful glow. 
 Students respond well to her easy and kind
personality and all find a friend in knowing her.


